
TO: Historic Preservation Commission 

FROM: Stan Osborn, Parks and Facilities Manager 

DATE: April 21, 2022 

SUBJECT: Crosby House Projects 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Information item to update the Commission.  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
In 2020, the Commission reviewed the improvements that had been completed at the Old 
Brewhouse. Staff updated the Commission on security issues and concerns and future plans 
for securing the facility. 
 
Staff will present information on the installation of lighting, cameras, fencing, Wi-Fi, and the 
security monitoring that is now in place. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 Discussion Item 
 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
A. Structural Report 


